
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

Year 6 End of Term Events 
 

Tuesday 18th June 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to keep you up-to-date with the “Year 6 Leavers Events” that your child will be part of in their 
final few weeks here at Garlinge: 
 
 

 Monday 24th June – visit from Stage Coach Bus Company - 2.15pm in the KS2 hall. They will provide 
useful information on travelling to secondary school by bus.  

 
 Thursday 4th July – your child will spend the day at their new school, details for the day will have 

been sent to you by your child’s new school. Please note that your child does not need to attend 
Garlinge on this day, just their new school. If you have any queries concerning transition day, please 
contact secondary schools. 

 
 School celebration afternoon – Thursday 11th July 3.30pm – 6.00pm. Please do refer to the separate 

letter being sent out. 
 

 Year 6 Leavers Assembly – Monday 15th July 1.45pm. Parents and Carers are invited to attend this 
special final assembly in the KS2 hall. 

 

 Year 6 Leavers Disco and buffet - Monday 15th July – 5.30pm to 7.00pm in the KS2 hall. A letter with 
slip will follow. 
 

 
 Year 6 Production of “Madagascar” – Tuesday 16th July & Wednesday 17th July. Performances at 

6.00pm in the Key Stage 2 hall. A separate ticket letter will follow soon. Children will need to be 
back at school at 5.30pm for the performances please. 

 

 Year 6 shirt- signing – Thursday 18th July. Children are invited to bring in a white shirt, which will be 
signed in school, and kept as a memento of Garlinge friends and staff.  

 
 
 
Many thanks for your support in advance with all of the above events. If you do require any other 
information, do please contact myself or your child’s class teacher.  
 
 
 
 
Mrs D Pegden 
Upper KS2 Department Leader  
 
 
 
 
 
 


